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Comment(s) or question(s) We wish to strongly disagree with the actions 

of the insurance commissioner's decision to 

forbid insurance companies from using credit 
scores as a part of their rating process. 

We have a credit score in the 800s and we just 
got our renewal notice for our auto and 

homeowner insurance and it shows an 

increase of 35%. 

We had our insurance broker shop for other 
insurers with the same results. Our carrier 
says that the new rate is due to the insurance 

commissioner's decision to ban the use of 
credit scores. 

Please reverse this decision! 

Respectfully, 

Pat & Trudy Elsberry 
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